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23 September 2025 
  
 
Reviews into the Early Childhood Education and Care Sector  
 
G8 Education Limited (ASX:GEM) acknowledges the commencement of several government 
reviews into the Early Childhood Education and Care sector. 
 
G8 Education welcomes these as a valuable opportunity to engage constructively and 
contribute to the ongoing enhancement of child safety regulation across the sector. 
 
G8 Education, along with other Early Childhood Education and Care providers and peak sector 
bodies, has been invited to participate in the Parliament of New South Wales Inquiry into the 
Early Childhood Education and Care Sector in New South Wales. G8 Education is pleased to 
confirm its attendance at the hearing scheduled for Tuesday, 23 September 2025.  
 
Further information can be found on the Parliament of New South Wales website at: 
https://www.parliament.nsw.gov.au/committees/inquiries/Pages/inquiry-
details.aspx?pk=3098. 
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